
 21st March 2024 

Everyone has had EGG-cellent fun 
today, showcasing their crafty Easter  
creations! Thank you very much to 
the PTA for ‘putting in a good word’ 
with the Easter Bunny, who was able 
to join in the fun and award prizes 
and chocolate!! Thanks also to the 

parents and carers who spent time helping the  
children to create some impressive masterpieces!  

Dear Parents, 
As always, the spring term has been extremely busy 
here at Woodlands. So many of our children have     
enjoyed the extra curricula activities, clubs, national 

events and residentials that have been available for them to access this term, including Arthog 
and London. In addition, that small matter of learning, acquiring new skills and knowledge, 
cannot be underestimated. I am so pleased to report, it is clear, the children have continued to 
work hard and are making very good progress towards those ‘end of year expectations’ – well 
done to all.   
As the days are getting lighter and we approach summer, I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your continued  partnership with the staff and I, and wish you and your families, 
a very happy Easter break.  I look forward to seeing all our pupils in the new term, as we     
welcome everyone back to school on Monday April 8th. 
Best wishes, 
Mrs C 

Well done 
to this 
week’s   

fabulous 
SOS     

winners!  

Well done to all the children 
who attend our after school 

martial arts club. Everyone has now completed their first 
grading, showcasing their new skills, passing the vari-
ous stages and being presented with their yellow belt! 



This week, the children in year 4 
took part in an Easter workshop, to 
explore why Christians celebrate 
Easter  and how this religious    
festival is recognised. Everyone 
was incredibly respectful while in 
the Church-well done! 

Whole school weekly 
attendance this week 
is 92% 

 

Our Year 4,5 and 6 children were thrilled to be invited to 
see Abraham Darby’s production of ‘The Addams Family’ 
this week! Everyone commented on how professional the 
performance was! Thanks to AbDab for the invite!  

KS1 –  
 
Mrs Paterson and 
Mrs Braim’s class 
93% 
 

KS2 –  
Miss Featherston’s class- 
98% 
 
Mr Watkins’ class won the 
on-time award! 

Dates for your diary: 

Fri 22nd March LAST DAY OF TERM 

Mon 8th April  BACK TO SCHOOL 

Mon 15th April EYFS Stay and Learn sessions 

Fri 26th April Y5/6 Books with Breakfast  

At the end of each term, we 
award special badges to 
those children with 100% 
attendance! 
 

In total, 65 children have been here 
every day in the Spring term – 47 
days! 
Congratulations to the following   
children, our Bronze attendance winners, who had 
100% attendance for this term:-Soglo, Amelia, 
Mahnoor , Ayiaz, Dominica, Jake, Max, Giyane, 
Ryder, Theo, Bartie, Sharif, Katie and Freddie, 
Georgie, Tai Vidgeon, Japleen, Jaden, Harry, 
Lacey, Udaysah, Colby, Chloe, Tommy N, Oscar, 
Alarna, Tommy S, Devon, Arabella, Sienna A,   
Dylan, Alfie, George H, Felicia, Adrianna, Varvara, 
Bella, Beaux and Emily. 

 
Our Silver attendance winners have 
attended every day for the last two 
terms – a total of 120 days! Well done!  
Tulip, Carter, Ezra, Isla B, Archie, Katy, 

Finley, Valerie, Summer, Isabella Welborn, Alfie P, 
Arabella George, Eva-Joy, Jenica, Lola H and Zion. 
 
Mrs Craven would also like to celebrate a large 
number of children with improved attendance. Lots 
of children, who may not have 100% attendance, 
have worked hard to improve their attendance. 
Watch this space! 


